
Month of the Military Child Happenings at Tate 
 
Thursday April 3rd - Tie dye outside next to the cafeteria, sponsored by Rho Kappa 
 Military students will receive an invitation on Wednesday April 2nd, this will serve as their pass 
to come outside the cafeteria during their lunch to tie dye an item to wear on Wednesday 4/9 for 
Purple Up! Day. Special thanks to Mrs. Killebrew and Rho Kappa for this activity! 
 
Monday April 7th – Red, White and Blue/American Flag Day 
  Wear red, white and blue. Any student with a military connection is invited to make a handprint 
on our Military Student Honor Wall during their lunch up on the stage in the cafeteria. Special thanks 
to Mrs. Gill’s students for making the banner! 
 
Tuesday April 8th – Stars and Sparkle Dress Up Day 
 Wear stars, sparkles, and bright shiny colors. Guidance students will deliver invitations 
throughout the day for military students to attend breakfast tomorrow at the end of their first period 
class. 
 
Wednesday April 9th – Purple Up! Day & Military Student Breakfast 
 The 1st period class with the most students wearing purple will receive purple Publix donuts! 
Military students are encouraged to wear the tie items they made the previous week. At 9:30 Military-
connected students with an invitation (active duty and reserves) will be asked to come to the cafeteria 
to enjoy breakfast—special thanks to Mrs. King, SGA, SLB, Mr. Maher and the guidance department 
for supporting this event! Decorations provided by Student2Student. 

 
Thursday April 10th – Branch Out! Day 
 Wear the colors of your favorite branch of the military or military uniform/camo.  
 Navy – Blue   Marines – scarlet/red 
 Army – Green    Coast Guard – red/white/blue 
 Air Force – gold/yellow Space Force – dark blue/white 
 
Friday April 11th - Jetset Lifestyle 
 Wear clothes you would travel in, perhaps you’re a high fashion traveler or you like a comfy 
sweatsuit and slides! Pajamas are acceptable on this day. 
 

During the week of April 7-11 look out for a special segment on the morning announcements 
from Rho Kappa each day about military student facts. Student2Student will be on stage during 
lunches handing out candy for students who participate in dress up days. Teachers who grew up in a 
military family or are currently in one are encouraged to post their “Life as a Military Kid/Spouse” 
survey outside their classroom to help make connections with our military students at Tate. Thank you 
all for helping recognize our military students this month! 


